Dear Ambassador,           					               	November 10, 2008

First, let me take this opportunity to congratulate you for a job well done. You were successful in helping to touch over 6,800 newcomers through the Sonlight Touch Program.  Through your prayers and affectionate service you have changed the face of Sonlight.  
Regrettably, and with great sadness, I am writing you to announce the termination of the Sonlight Touch Program.  The decision to terminate this program was carefully and prayerfully considered, with full awareness of the impact to you.  We simply do not believe we should continue this program at this time. 
In accordance with item 9.0 of the Independent Contractor Agreement, I am providing you thirty (30) days written notice of our intent to terminate your contractual agreement.  In doing so, we will terminate the Sonlight Touch Program and the Sonlight Ambassador forum effective December 12, 2008.  
Sonlight Curriculum, Ltd. will pay you for all services you perform prior to the aforementioned termination date.  I have made arrangements with our finance department to run the last report for all Ambassador work completed up through December 12, 2008. You will receive your ACH payment by December 21, 2008. Please return all property of Sonlight Curriculum, Ltd., including documentation, customer lists, and any other confidential information to:
Sonlight Curriculum, Ltd. 
ATTN: Peter  Rouse
Customer Fulfillment Manager
8042 S. Grant Way 
Littleton, CO 80122-2705

Should you have any questions relative to the termination of the Sonlight Touch Program, you are free to write me directly at prouse@sonlight.com or feel free to call me at: 303-730-8193, extension 167. I welcome the opportunity to discuss these matters with you. 
Again, I thank you from the depths of my heart for your hard work; and I am thankful that He afforded me the opportunity to meet you and work alongside of you in caring for Homeschooling mom’s around the country.  You have been a tremendous blessing to Sarita, John and the entire Sonlight team. 
May God richly bless you,

Peter  Rouse
Customer Fulfillment Manager
Sonlight Curriculum, Ltd. 

P.S. Please send me a reply email alerting me that you’ve received my letter. 
